
Ocean Grove P.A.C. Meeting Minutes February 16, 2015 

 

Attendance:   Trish Finnerty, Graeme Boyd, Aren Knudsen, Andrea Laviolette, Tanya Campbell, Alana 

Caldwell, Deanna Collins, Leslie Stevens, Samantha Helm 

Minutes from January 19, 2015 were accepted by Andrea and seconded by Samantha 

Treasurer's Report was provided by Aren Knudsen 

General Account Balance as of Feb.16, 2015 $16,039.31 

Bingo Account balance as of Feb.16, 2015 $4716.11 

Total funds $20,755.42 

 

Correspondence: Trish has been away, not much to report just some fundraising mail 

 

Principals Report was provided by Graeme Boyd 

Kids enjoyed the hoop performance.  Next performance is a masked performance March 6th.  

Kindergarten registration shows 23 kids signed up to date.  Looks like 7 divisions again next school year. 

 

OLD BUSINESS  

-Dance update  

DJ is booked, sign-up sheets almost full.  Everything seems organized.   

Tami and Aren will look into glow sticks.  

 

-Spring Fundraiser 

Deanna will organize spring plant fundraiser with Hilltop Nursery. More info to follow  

Possibly renewable resources fertilizer alongside.   

 

 



 

NEW BUSINESS  

-Potluck Lunch 

The next potluck will be Thursday April 23 

-Hot lunch/Facebook Discussion  

 Admins will delete negative/ rude comments.  If a parent has a P.A.C related issue they should email or 

call as our facebook page is an information only facebook page.   

Leslie said that 2 recent hot lunches were not actually part of the 'hot lunch' program.  They were 

impromptu lunches put together by P.A.C members.  $2 per slice of pizza is the average in our district.  

The extra funds raised at these type of impromptu lunches covers our $400 hot lunch program fee, 

condiments, napkins and the few families we comp these lunches to.  It was also noted that we are now 

buying a higher quality wiener product. 

-Future Fundraising 

Brief discussion about future fundraising for specific items such as a new playground, library renovation.   

Starting to save for a future playground would be a good idea as there is a good chance part of it needs 

replacing in the coming years 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 

Next Meeting: Monday, March 16 2015 6:30pm 


